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the foundations and nuances of literacy studies. Beginning with the theoretical
and epistemological perspectives that have been influential in shaping
contemporary approaches in literacy studies, the set further explores new digital
literacies, literacy in educational and institutional contexts, and the crucial
issues of literacy in relation to social mobility, multilingualism and
globalization. With a full introduction to the set and to each volume, researchers
will find in this set a comprehensive guide to this crucial area of study.
Europe and the World in European Historiography Csaba Lévai 2006
Due Lezzioni Benedetto Varchi 1549
Estuarine Macroflocs and Their Role in Fine-grained Sediment Transport Wim van
Leussen 1994
Police Selection and Career Assessment Marvin D. Dunnette 1976
Third Generation R & D Philip A. Roussel 1991 This hardcover edition is available
only in a premium, full-cloth binding. It will not ship with a dust jacket.
Written by three senior consultants from Arthur D. Little, this book provides
managers with a new approach that will make R&D a truly competitive weapon.
Relates how R&D management has evolved from the naive strategy of hope approach of
the 1950s and 1960s, when companies spent lavishly in the vague expectation that
something good would result, to the more systematic approach of the past two
decades. The third generation of R&D is a pragmatic method for linking R&D to
long-term business planning. It shows managers how to: integrate technology and
research capabilities with overall management and strategy; break down
organizational barriers that isolate R&D from the rest of the company; foster a
spirit of partnership and trust between R&D and other units; and create managed
portfolios of R&D projects that match corporate goals.
Missing the Revolution Jerome H. Barkow 2006 "The naturalizing perspective of
Darwinian thought has become one of the major intellectual currents of our time,
pervading contemporary understandings of human nature and society. Unfortunately,
many social scientists in sociology, psychology, and sociocultural anthropology
have failed to engage with it. Barkow asks his fellow social scientists to put
aside their all-too-common preconceptions and stereotypes of the "biological" and
to consider a powerful argument that is far different from that of those who once
invoked a vocabulary of genes and Darwin as a justification for genocide. He
argues that the theoretical perspective that has been so successful when applied
to the behavior of every other animal speicies can be applied just as successfully
to our own, and that the real debate is about how to apply it."--BOOK JACKET.
The Humanure Handbook Joseph C. Jenkins 2005 The most comprehensive, up-to-date
and thoroughly researched book on the topic of composting human manure available
anywhere. It includes a review of the historical, cultural and environmental
issues pertaining to "human waste," as well as an in depth look at the potential
health risks related to humanure recycling, with clear instructions on how to
eliminate those dangers in order to safely convert humanure into garden soil.
Written by a humanure composter with over thirty years experience, this classic
work now includes illustrated, step-by-step instructions on how to build a
humanure toilet, a chapter on alternative graywater systems, photos of owner-built
humanure toilets from around the world, and an overview of commercial composting
toilets and systems.
The Rites of Passage Arnold van Gennep 2013-11-05 Van Gennep was the first
observer of human behaviour to note that the ritual ceremonies that accompany the
landmarks of human life differ only in detail from one culture to another, and
that they are in essence universal. Originally published in English in 1960. This
edition reprints the paperback edition of 1977.
Slow Motion Riot Peter Blauner 2011-03-29 A New York probation officer locks horns
with a brutal drug dealer in this “gripping” Edgar Award winner from a New York
Times–bestselling author (Library Journal). As a probation officer in a city
plagued by drugs, murders, and corruption, Steven Baum supervises marginal
criminals—not dangerous enough for prison, but too damaged to go totally free. He
watches them, keeps them in line, and once in a long while, helps one improve his
life. The job is a vicious grind, but Steven is good at it, and he is about to be
rewarded with a transfer to active duty. But first he has to deal with Darryl
King. A small-time dealer with big aspirations, Darryl is the kind of thug who
makes probation officers want to quit. Although the boy terrifies him, Steven
holds out hope for helping him turn his life around. What he doesn’t know is that
Darryl is a cop-killer—and his troubles have only just begun. This ebook features
an illustrated biography of Peter Blauner including rare photos and never-beforeseen documents from the author’s personal collection.
The Road Since Structure Thomas S. Kuhn 2000-11 Divided into three parts, this
work is a record of the direction Kuhn was taking during the last two decades of
his life. It consists of essays in which he refines the basic concepts set forth
in "Structure"--Paradigm shifts, incommensurability, and the nature of scientific
progress.
Human Trafficking and Trauma in the Digital Era Mirjam van Reisen 2017-02-13
Eritrean refugees crisscross between countries in the Horn of Africa and North
Africa in search of a safe place. Along their journeys, they are looted,
threatened, intimidated, violated, and held for ransom. This book revisits the
human trafficking crisis that first emerged in the Sinai at the end of 2008 and
examines the expansion of human trafficking of Eritrean refugees and other forms
of exploitation beyond the Sinai. It focuses on the modus operandi of these
practices and on identifying their key facilitators and beneficiaries. The book
locates the origin of these practices within Eritrea; it reveals how a deliberate
policy of impoverishment and human rights abuses has driven the people out of the
country, and how individuals within Eritrea, and particularly within the ruling
party, benefit from the smuggling and trafficking of Eritrean refugees. The use of
information communication technologies (ICTs) is identified as key to the new
modus operandi of this criminal business and is found to further facilitate
widespread collective trauma amongst Eritreans, who witness the abuse of their
family members and fellow nationals through digital networks. An entire section in
this book is dedicated to assessing the extent and effects of individual and
collective trauma caused by Sinai trafficking and to examining potential
approaches to healing. Other sections discuss the vulnerabilities of Eritrean
minors and women, and the connections between human trafficking, terrorism and
organ trafficking. The last section of the book raises the question of
accountability. It examines and evaluates international responses to this
forgotten crisis, and discusses the need for policies that tackle the problem
where it emerges: in Eritrea.
The Crime Numbers Game John A. Eterno 2017-07-27 In the mid-1990s, the NYPD
created a performance management strategy known as Compstat. It consisted of

Historical Dictionary of Eritrea Dan Connell 2010-10-14 The history of Eritrea is
told in this reference through a chronology, an introductory essay, a
bibliography, and over 500 cross-referenced dictionary entries on significant
persons, events, places, organizations, and other aspects of Eritrea's history
from the earliest times to the present. This book is an excellent access point for
students, researchers, and anyone wanting to know more about Eritrea.
Frontier Society R.A.J. Lier 2013-12-01 The Dutch version of Frontier Society
(Samenleving in een Grens gebied) first appeared in 1949. A second Dutch edition
of this work has been published in 1971, in the text of which a number of minor
improve ments have been made and a few passages added here and there, though on
the whole the work has remained unchanged. The English translation presented here
is of the Dutch text for the second impression. It is more than twenty years since
the book was first published. There have been no publications since which have
induced me to introduce major corrections or additions to the original work, and
although further research in the Public Record Office in The Hague has brought
more material to light, this did not give cause for altering the picture presented
or the examples given either. This is due in the first place to the character of
the work, being an attempt at presenting a structural and historical analysis of
the development of an exploitation colony based on slavery into the type of
society found in many parts of the world outside Europe in the period preceding
decolonization. But it is probably also a consequence of the paucity of historical
publications about a country on which there is such a wealth of material
available.
Munch : Van Gogh Magne Bruteig 2015-01-06 The affinities between Vincent van Gogh
(1853-1890) and Edvard Munch (1863-1944) have long been noted, yet a formal
comparative study of the two artists has never been made. Known for emotionally
charged paintings, deeply personal and innovative styles, and dramatic lives of
hardship, both Van Gogh and Munch fundamentally shaped the modern art movement in
late-19th-century Europe. Munch:Van Gogh is the first publication to compare these
two infamous and influential artists side by side, offering a groundbreaking
critical examination of the parallels between their oeuvres and artistic
ambitions. Gorgeously illustrated, the book offers a close consideration of the
artists' uses of color, stylization, brushwork, and unconventional compositions in
both paintings and drawings. The authors also draw connections between Van Gogh's
and Munch's evocative and poignant correspondence with family and friends,
allowing readers to understand more profoundly the essence of their art.
Portraits and Dreams Wendy Ewald 2020 This expanded edition of Wendy Ewald's nowrare book, first published in 1985, offers a view of the rural south over the past
thirty five years. It includes pictures and stories by eight of Ewald's students,
now grownups. Their visions, old and new, illuminate the present and the past.
Tjideng Reunion Boudewijn van Oort 2008 Two Dutch families leave South Africa for
Java, motivated by patriotism. Caught in the events of WWII, they are interned,
emerging four years later as refugees, to make a new life in a changed world.
Flora of Suriname 1975
Native African Medicine George Way Harley 1970
Dead Aid Dambisa Moyo 2009-03-17 Describes the state of postwar development policy
in Africa that has channeled billions of dollars in aid but failed to either
reduce poverty or increase growth, offering a hopeful vision of how to address the
problem.
Charles I 2018 During his reign, King Charles I (1600-1649) assembled one of
Europe's most extraordinary art collections. Indeed, by the time of his death, it
contained some 2,000 paintings and sculptures. Charles I: King and Collector
explores the origins of the collection, the way it was assembled and what it came
to represent. Authoritative essays provide a revealing historical context for the
formation of the King's taste. They analyse key areas of the collection, such as
the Italian Renaissance, and how the paintings that Charles collected influenced
the contemporary artists he commissioned. Following Charles's execution, his
collection was sold. This book, which accompanies the exhibition, reunites its
most important works in sumptuous detail. Featuring paintings by such masters as
Van Dyck, Rubens and Raphael, this striking publication offers a unique insight
into this fabled collection. AUTHORS: Desmond Shawe-Taylor is Surveyor of the
Queen's Pictures. Per Rumberg is Curator at the Royal Academy of Arts, London.
David Ekserdjian is Professor of Film and Art History at the University of
Leicester. Dr Barbara Furlotti is Associate Lecturer at the Courtauld Institute of
Art, London. Gregory Martin, formerly Curator of Baroque Paintings and Assistant
Keeper of the National Gallery, London, is Editor of the Corpus Rubenianum. Guido
Rebecchini is Lecturer and Head of the Renaissance Section at the Courtauld
Institute of Art, London. Vanessa Remington is Senior Curator of Paintings at The
Royal Collection. Dr Karen Serres is the Schroder Foundation Curator of Paintings
at the Courtauld Gallery, London. Lucy Whitaker is Assistant Surveyor of the
Queen's Pictures. Jeremy Wood is Professor Emeritus of Art History at the
University of Nottingham. Helen Wyld is Curator at National Museums Scotland.
SELLING POINTS: * The compelling story of the British monarch who created one of
the most stupendous art collections ever assembled * Accompanies the once-in-alifetime exhibition that brings together astonishing works by Van Dyck, Rubens,
Titian, Holbein, Mantegna and Rembrandt, among many others * A major BBC TV series
on the Royal Collection and a documentary on Charles I is planned 200 colour
illustrations
Past in the Making Michal Kopeček 2008-01-01 Historical revisionism, far from
being restricted to small groups of ‘negationists,’ has galvanized debates in the
realm of recent history. The studies in this book range from general accounts of
the background of recent historical revisionism to focused analyses of particular
debates or social-cultural phenomena in individual Central European countries,
from Germany to Ukraine and Estonia. Where is the borderline between legitimate
re-examination of historical interpretations and attempts to rewrite history in a
politically motivated way that downgrades or denies essential historical facts?
How do the traditional ‘national historical narratives’ react to the ‘spill-over’
of international and political controversies into their ‘sphere of influence’?
Technological progress, along with the overall social and cultural
decentralization shatters the old hierarchies of academic historical knowledge
under the banner of culture of memory, and breeds an unequalled democratization in
historical representation. This book offers a unique approach based on the
provocative and instigating intersection of scholarly research, its political
appropriations, and social reflection from a representative sample of Central and
East European countries.
Literacy Studies Mastin Prinsloo 2013-08-12 This five-volume collection lays out
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computerized data, crime analysis, and advanced crime mapping coupled with middle
management accountability and crime strategy meetings with high-ranking decision
makers. While initially credited with a dramatic reduction in crime, questions
quic
Neighborhood Safety Lawrence W. Sherman 1988
Producing Open Source Software Karl Fogel 2005-10-07 The corporate market is now
embracing free, "open source" software like never before, as evidenced by the
recent success of the technologies underlying LAMP (Linux, Apache, MySQL, and
PHP). Each is the result of a publicly collaborative process among numerous
developers who volunteer their time and energy to create better software. The
truth is, however, that the overwhelming majority of free software projects fail.
To help you beat the odds, O'Reilly has put together Producing Open Source
Software, a guide that recommends tried and true steps to help free software
developers work together toward a common goal. Not just for developers who are
considering starting their own free software project, this book will also help
those who want to participate in the process at any level. The book tackles this
very complex topic by distilling it down into easily understandable parts.
Starting with the basics of project management, it details specific tools used in
free software projects, including version control, IRC, bug tracking, and Wikis.
Author Karl Fogel, known for his work on CVS and Subversion, offers practical
advice on how to set up and use a range of tools in combination with open mailing
lists and archives. He also provides several chapters on the essentials of
recruiting and motivating developers, as well as how to gain much-needed publicity
for your project. While managing a team of enthusiastic developers -- most of whom
you've never even met -- can be challenging, it can also be fun. Producing Open
Source Software takes this into account, too, as it speaks of the sheer pleasure
to be had from working with a motivated team of free software developers.
Fine Sediment Dynamics in the Marine Environment Johan C. Winterwerp 2002-06-05
Cohesive sediment, or mud, is encountered in most water bodies throughout the
world. Often mud is a valuable resource, synonymous with fertile land, enriching
the natural environment and used as an important building material. Yet mud also
hinders navigation and consequently, dredging operations have been carried out
since ancient times to safeguard navigation. Unfortunately, many mud deposits are
now contaminated, endangering the eco-system and increasing the costs of dredging
operations. The transport and fate of mud in the environment are still poorly
understood and the need for basic research remains. This text contains the
proceedings of the INTERCOH-2000 conference on progress in cohesive sediment
research. It was the sixth in a series of conferences initially started by
Professor Ashish Mehta in 1984 as a "Workshop on Cohesive Sediment Dynamics with
Special Reference to the Processes in Estuaries". During these conferences the
character of the first workshop has always been maintained, that is, small scale
and dedicated to the physical and engineering aspects of cohesive sediments,
without parallel sessions, but with ample time for discussions during and after
the presentations, and followed by a book of proceedings containing thoroughly
reviewed papers. INTERCOH-2000 was integrated with the final workshop of the
COSINUS project. This project was carried out as a part of the European MAST-3
programme, and almost all European cohesive sediment workers were involved.
INTERCOH-2000 focused on the behaviour and modelling of concentrated benthic
suspensions, i.e. high-concentrated near-bed suspensions of cohesive sediment.
Special attention was paid to: sediment - turbulence interaction; flocculation and
settling velocity; high-concentrated mud suspensions; processes in the bed consolidation; processes on the bed - erosion; field observations on mud dynamics;
instrumentation; and numerical modelling.
The Comfort Bird Hylke Speerstra 2017-03-30 A fact-based novel, The Comfort Bird
follows the experiences of two families of farm laborers from a small town in the
Northern Netherlands. One family moves across the ocean in 1911 to seek their
fortune on the American Prairies. In a strange twist of fate World War II brings
the families together again, on opposing sides of the conflict.
Changing Working Life and the Appeal of the Extreme Right Jörg Flecker 2016-04-08
This book investigates the interplay of the recent transformation of working life
and the growing appeal of political right-wing populism and extremism in Europe.
It explores the individual and collective reactions and the strategies people
develop in order to come to terms with socio-economic change. It raises the
question of whether, and to what extent, changes in the employment system and in
working life contribute to making people receptive to xenophobia, nationalism and
racism. Based on an eight country study using both quantitative and qualitative
research methods, this volume makes a significant contribution to the deeper
understanding of the subjective reactions to socio-economic change and its
political reverberations.
Only a Girl Lian Gouw 2011 Three generations of Chinese women struggle for
identity against a political backdrop of the World Depression, World War II, and
the Indonesian Revolution. The unique ways in which Nanna, Carolien, and Jenny
face their own challenges reveal the complex tale of Chinese society in Indonesia
between 1930 and 1952.
Doing Good Or Doing Better Monique Kremer 2009 Development policies in the
globalising world.
Human Development Report 2000 United Nations Development Programme 2000 The
eleventh edition in the series, the Human Development Report 2000: Human
Development and Human Rights provides a thought provoking analysis of these two
interrelated and intertwined issues. Human rights and human development are
mutually reinforcing and culminate in enlarged human freedom. The Report traces
the history of struggle for human rights as a common human experience and outlines
the new frontier of the rights agenda for the 21st Century. HDR 2000 demonstrates
the ways in which human rights enrich human development goals: adding moral force
and ideas of claims, duties and obligations. Human development, in turn, brings a
dynamic long-term perspective to human rights and adds more concrete analysis,
quantification, and must consider the human rights impacts of policy choices. The
Report analyses how human rights must be respected, protected and promoted in the
development process. To that end, it addresses the accountability of governments
to fulfill their duties, and provides a timely analysis of the duties and
obligations of newer actors in the fields of human rights and human development
such as corporations, NGOs, individuals, the international community and markets.
Of particular importance is consideration of how the current global economic rules

menselijk-gedrag-tijdens-langdurige-economische-recebies-een-schets

and institutions address human rights issues. The Report proposes strategies for
promoting development that also protect and further human rights, with significant
implications for a pro-human rights approach to development. HDR 2000 includes and
updates the widely respected Human Development Indicators that compare the
relative levels of human development in most countries of the world, and presents
data tables on all aspects of human development.
The African Colonial State in Comparative Perspective Crawford Young 1994-01-01 In
this comprehensive and original study, a distinguished specialist and scholar of
African affairs argues that the current crisis in African development can be
traced directly to European colonial rule, which left the continent with a
"singularly difficult legacy" that is unique in modern history. Crawford Young
proposes a new conception of the state, weighing the different characteristics of
earlier European empires (including those of Holland, Portugal, England, and
Venice) and distilling their common qualities. He then presents a concise and
wide-ranging history of colonization in Africa, from the era of construction
through consolidation and decolonization. Young argues that several qualities
combined to make the European colonial experience in Africa distinctive. The high
number of nations competing for power around the continent and the necessity to
achieve effective occupation swiftly yet make the colonies self-financing drove
colonial powers toward policies of "ruthless extractive action." The persistent,
virulent racism that established a distance between rulers and subjects was
especially central to African colonial history. Young concludes by turning his
sights to other regions of the once-colonized world, comparing the fates of former
African colonies to their counterparts elsewhere. In tracing both the overarching
traits and variations in African colonial states, he makes a strong case that
colonialism has played a critical role in shaping the fate of this troubled
continent.
Production in the Innovation Economy Richard M. Locke 2014 Resource added for the
Economics "10-809-195" courses.
The Compost Toilet Handbook Joseph Jenkins 2021-05-27 From the author of The
Humanure Handbook, an expert guide to compost toilets you can build yourself The
Compost Toilet Handbook is an illustrated instructional manual explaining how to
make, use, and manage compost toilets, which are waste-free toilets that rely on
the biological process of composting to recycle toilet material. It is based on
the author's 40+ years of first-hand experience with "composting as a sanitation
alternative." The 254-page indexed book has 161 pages of color photos including
203 photos or illustrations from 13 countries where compost toilet systems are in
use. The 2nd half of the book includes case study reviews of compost toilet
projects in African prisons and schools; Haitian schools, orphanages, and
villages; schools in Mozambique; neighborhoods in Mongolia; a school and village
in Nicaragua; and an ecovillage in the US. Along with the nuts and bolts of
compost toilet construction, use, and management, the book covers emergency
preparedness, cold weather composting, pharmaceuticals, heavy metals, health, and
safety.
The Trouble with the Historical Philosophy of Science Thomas S. Kuhn 1992
The Dancing Column Joseph Rykwert 1998-02-06 Joseph Rykwert is one of the major
architectural historians of this century, whosefull humanistic understanding of
architecture and its historical significance is unrivaled. TheDancing Column is
certain to be his most controversial and challenging work to date. A decade
inpreparation, it is a deeply erudite, clearly written, and wide-ranging
deconstruction of the systemof column and beam known as the "orders of
architecture," tracing the powerful and persistentanalogy between columns and/or
buildings and the human body.The body-column metaphor is as old asarchitectural
thought, informing the works of Vitruvius, Alberti, and many later writers; but
TheDancing Column is the first comprehensive treatment to do this huge subject
full justice. Itprovides a new critical examination of the way the classical
orders, which have dominated Westernarchitecture for nearly three millennia, were
first formulated. Rykwert opens with a review of theirconsequence for the leading
architects of the twen tieth century, and then traces ideas related tothem in
accounts of sacred antiquity and in scientific doctrines of humor and
character.Thebody-column metaphor is traced in archaeological material from Egypt,
Asia Minor, and the Levant, aswell as from Greece, drawing on recent accounts by
hi storians of Greek religion and society as wellas the latest discoveries of
archaeologists. Perhaps most important, Rykwert reexamines itssignificance for the
formation of any theoretical view of architecture.Chapters cover an
astonishingbreadth of material, including the notions of a set number and a
proportional as well as anornamental rule of the orders; the theologicalphilosophical interpretatio Christiana of antiquityon which the domination of the
orders relied; the astrological and geometrical canon of the humanfigure; gender
and column; the body as a constantly refashioned cultural product; the Greek
templebuilding and the nature of cu
Flying At Night Ted Kooser 2005-09-20 Named U.S. Poet Laureate for 2004-2006, Ted
Kooser is one of America's masters of the short metaphorical poem. Dana Gioia has
remarked that Kooser has written more perfect poems than any poet of his
generation. In Flying at Night: Poems 1965-1985, Kooser has selected poems from
two of his earlier works, Sure Signs and One World at a Time (1985). Taken
together or read one at a time, these poems clearly show why William Cole, writing
in the Saturday Review, called Ted Kooser "a wonderful poet," and why Peter Stitt,
writing in the Georgia Review, proclaimed him "a skilled and cunning writer. . . .
An authentic 'poet of the American people.'"
The Humanure Handbook Joseph C. Jenkins 2019-05 "This is a self-published book
that no respectable publisher would touch with a ten-foot shovel. The fourth
edition of this underground classic is completely revised, expanded, and updated,
help new edition and half sequel. The author draws on forty years of research,
experience, and travel, to expand and clarify your knowledge and understanding of
... your poop and what you can do with it! "--Page 4 of cover.
Two Girls, Fat and Thin Mary Gaitskill 2012-03-13 This captivating novel shimmers
with dark intensity and wicked wit. In a stunning synthesis of eroticism, rage,
pathos, and humor, Gaitskill's "fine storyteller's pace and brilliant metaphors"
(The New York Times Book Review) create a haunting and unforgettable journey into
the dark side of contemporary life and the deepest recesses of the soul.
The History of Congo Ch. Didier Gondola 2002 Gondola offers concise account of one
of Africa's most mineral-rich and strife-torn countries.
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